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ADMINISTRATIVE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

The Board of Education for School District No. 85 (Vancouver Island North) 

is pleased to announce that it has appointed Ms. Carol Robertson to the 

position of Superintendent of Schools and Chief Executive Officer, with 

immediate effect.  Carol joined the school district in 2014 as Assistant 

Superintendent. In the last two years, Carol was Acting Superintendent of 

Schools during Dr. Scott Benwell’s secondment to the Ministry of Education. 

 

Ms. Robertson brings many years of experience in teaching, school 

administration and district administration in various countries and 

jurisdictions.  She possesses a Master’s of Education degree with an 

Advanced Diploma in Special Education. Ms. Robertson also has a Post-

Graduate Certificate in Education.   

 

Mr. Leightan Wishart, Board Chair, commented, “The Board is delighted to 

appoint Carol as Superintendent and CEO. She has been a key member of our 

executive team and she brings a wealth of experience as a professional 

educator and exemplary leader. Carol understands the needs of the school 

district and she has been instrumental in the implementation of the Board’s 

strategic direction.”   

 

Ms. Robertson said, “I look forward to the challenges ahead, and continuing 

to work in partnership with communities, staff and families to provide the 

best possible education for our students.”   


